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Principal update 

Term 3 is a bustling time at schools, and Nuriootpa High is no exception.  Our Year 12 students are 
diligently completing external and school-based assessments and shifting their focus to exam 
preparation.  Meanwhile, students from Years 7 to 11 have made their subject selections for 2025 and 
we are actively engaging with local primary schools to welcome our incoming Year 7 cohort.  
 
Transition days for Year 6 students are scheduled for December 5th and 6th, promising exciting new 
beginnings. 
 
This term, we’ve also embarked on an introspective review of various policies and processes within 
our school: 
 

 Mobile Phone Policy Review:  
A special thanks to the parents and students who engaged in the review facilitated by Neil White at 
the start of the term.  The feedback was clear: our policy is largely effective, though some aspects 
need better communication and enforcement.  Concerns were raised about the rationale behind the 
policy, with some noting how Nuriootpa High's approach differs from other schools Statewide.  It's 
important to remember that the mobile phone ban is a government mandate for all secondary 
schools.  Our approach at Nuriootpa High balances trust and responsibility, allowing students to keep 
their phones in their bags rather than locked away, fostering a culture of mutual respect and 
collective responsibility. 
 

 Internal Self-Evaluation:  
Guided by principles of trust and respect, we are reviewing our Universal Behavioural Expectations, 
pedagogical approaches, and curriculum documentation.  This reflection is crucial as we develop our 
next strategic plan.  During weeks 5 and 6, our Leadership Team conducted learning walks in 49 Year 
7 and 8 classrooms, gathering insights to inform our future directions and professional learning 
priorities. 
 

 Professional Development Focus:  
Our most recent student-free day centred on implementing our positive behaviour for learning 
framework, enhancing student mental health support, and delving into the South Australian 
Curriculum's latest updates.  Our teaching staff has shown remarkable dedication and creativity in 
updating their units to align with Australian Curriculum version 9 and the nuances of the SA 
Curriculum, all set for 2025. 
 
I am thrilled by the enthusiasm and expertise of our teachers in refining our educational approach 
which promises to boost student engagement over time.   
 
Unfortunately, the recent search for a new Principal did not result in a hire, leading to a re-
advertisement of the position on a national level.  Brent Bloffwitch will be the Acting Principal in Term 
4.   
 
My time at Nuriootpa High School has been profoundly fulfilling, and I am confident that the school’s 
momentum will continue under its skilled leadership team and devoted staff. 
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From the Principal 
By Roy Page 

    

    Coming Events  

 
 
20/9 WHOLE SCHOOL  
 ASSEMBLY 9-930am 
24/9 IEC Variety Zoo Picnic 
25/9 Zonta Reading Bugs 
 IEC  
26/9 Yr 7 Vaccinations 
 Waite Campus  
 (Wine & Vines) 
 Football Carnival 
27/9 PAT Testing Window 
 Closes 
 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL 2:15PM 
 
 

TERM 4 
 
15/10 Yr 10/11 OEd  
 Aquatics Pt  
 Noarlunga 7-5pm 
18/10 Yr 10 OEd Aquatics  
 Pt Noarlunga 7-5pm 
21/10 IEC Transition Day 1  
 9-10am 
22/10 Yr 12 ATSI Farewell 
 Finance Mtg 3:30pm 
23/10 Yr 12 Farewell  
 Assembly SD 
25/10 Yr 12 Last Day 
 Yr 12 Presentation 
 Night 
 Power Cup SAASTA 
 Connect 
28/10 Governing Council 
 Mtg 7pm 
1/11 CASUAL DAY 
4/11 Transition Parent  
 Evening 
5/11 Yr 11 OEd Sailing 
 Pt Adelaide 8-4pm 
6/11 IEC Transition Day 2 
 9-11am  
 Additional Main
 stream Visit SEAL/
 Extra Support 

mailto:dl.0788.admin@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.nurihs.sa.edu.au
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This term has been productive with seeing some major projects progressing; The shade over the IEC playground 
completed in the last school holidays and looks great.  The drawings for the staff car park progressing with the 
location selected by the eastern oval. Resurfacing the tennis courts is planned to commence in term 4, which has 
been budgeted from our funds. Upgrade of the toilets to commence very soon. Buildings 19 and 20 will have 
asbestos removal during the upcoming school holidays and then refurbishment to be undertaken. 
 
An email address has been made available to contact Governing Council members. The address 
is  dl.0788.govcouncil@schools.sa.edu.au and can be accessed through the NHS website, found under the School 
Information/Governing Council.   
 

 
 
 
 
In other news, it was good to see support for a community session 
held by the Carly Ryan Foundation and Year 7 Transition 
information nights, and there has been extensive work on the Site 
Learning Plan ready for completion in term 4. 
 
A Parent Engagement Group has been established to enable a get 
together for networking and community building.  Please contact 
Governing Council Member Natalie for further information 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Firstly, the SRC would like to congratulate students on making it to the end of Term 3! There are just a few more 
weeks of term to go, so keep up the good work!  
 
This Term, the SRC introduced the new school PSA system, which consists of short announcements and reminders 
every Tuesday during Home Group, written and read by our members. We have had some great feedback on this 
so far and encourage everyone who may have an idea on what we could add or how we could further improve the 
system, to send it to us via our Student Suggestion box.  
 
Our most recent Casual Day, Wear It Purple Day, was held on Friday of Week 5, which was organised by the SRC in 
collaboration with the YANA Group. We are extremely grateful to the students and staff who wore purple clothing 
on the day, as this demonstrated the gracious support the school community encompasses for LGBTIQA+ 
individuals within our society. The YANA Group provided numerous activities both before and on the day, 
including bracelet making, games, music and a colouring in/drawing competition. Thank you to the YANA Group 
for all their work organising and contributing to such a successful day. We also wanted to thank those who 
donated, wore purple and came out to enjoy some activities on the day. All donations received on the day will be 
going to the Wear It Purple Foundation.  
 
In Week 7, our President and Vice President were invited to attend the Year 12 Student Leaders Reception at 
Parliament House, hosted by the Governor of South Australia. While there, they were able to meet with the 
Governor, who spoke on the importance of student leadership in schools, as well as had the opportunity to speak 
with leaders from various schools across the state. It was a positive and inspiring experience that both SRC leaders 
were very grateful to have been a part of! 
  
A friendly reminder that SRC Nominations for 2025 are open, so if any students are interested in being a part of 
the team next year, we encourage you to nominate! If you are unsure of what we do, we have created an SRC 
Nomination video, which advertised the things that we do and what it means to be an SRC member. We will be 
accepting 5 students from each year level, that are interested in improving the school and making a positive 
impact on the school community, to represent their year level as members of SRC in 2025. Nominations will close 
on Friday of Week 10, so be sure submit your application before then to be considered. We wish all the applicants 
the best of luck with their nominations!  
  
Make sure to keep up to date with our SRC Instagram page @nurihighsrc for updates on casual days, fundraising 
and anything else SRC related.   
 
 
 

GOVERNING COUNCIL REPORT 

SRC REPORT 

mailto:dl.0788.govcouncil@schools.sa.edu.au
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PHONES OFF AND AWAY 

If you need to get a message to your student/s, please see the 
following extensions: 

Years 7-8  Ext 1  
Years 9-10  Ext 2  
Years 11-12  Ext 3 
 
Alternatively you can send a Daymap Message through the Parent 
Portal  

 

EXEMPTION FROM ATTENDING SCHOOL 
 

Students must attend school regularly. 
Parents or carers can apply for an exemption from school attendance for the following reasons: 
 

 Family travel or holidays 

 Medical or health reasons 

 Home education 

 Full-time employment or 

 Disability or behaviour concerns requiring part time exemption from school 
 

 

 
 
Please be aware that the Duty of Care, ‘Bus Pass Form’ 
must be filled out every time you need to catch a  
different bus. 
 

Copies of the Duty of Care Form can be collected from the Front 
Office or see attachment at the end of the newsletter. 

 

SRC REPORT CONTINUED 

COMMUNICATION PROTOCOLS 

BUS PASS INFORMATION 
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MATERIAL & SERVICES CHARGES 2024  
Thank you to the families that have paid the Materials & Services Charges for 2024. 
If you haven’t paid or made an arrangement to pay, Materials & Services Charges are now overdue, final notice 
statements have been posted to families on 11

th
 September and overdue amounts need to be paid to avoid debt 

recovery action. 
Payments can be made by cash, cheque, credit card or EFT to school bank account: 
 

BSB: 105-055  
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 233809740  
FAMILY ID: e.g. LEGG14 (this is on the left hand side of invoice)  
 

Please use the family code when making payments as this helps us to identify who this is applied against and 
include what payment is for. You are able to send a copy of the deposit to: dl.0788.finance@schools.sa.edu.au 
 

INSTALMENT PLANS  
We also offer families the chance to pay off fees via payment instalment plans. Please contact the Finance Office 
for us to support you with this.  
 

SCHOOL CARD ASSISTANCE  
School Card Applications will close early November. If you think you may be eligible for School Card please 
complete the online application form at the link below ASAP.  
 
http://www.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard 
 
School Card is available in government schools to:   

 Families with children aged 4 years and over who attend a school full time  

 Independent full time students studying year 10, 11 or 12  

 Adult re-entry students undertaking subjects to complete their SACE 
 

To qualify, your family's gross income in the 2022/23 financial year must be below the threshold, based on the 
number of dependent children you have in your family.  
 

School Card covers $379 of the Materials & Services Charge. The additional $131 of Material & Services Charge 
will be waived if School Card is approved. Families must apply for School Card annually. 
 

Don’t leave these financial matters too late. As per the Nuriootpa High School Debt Collection Policy, all 
outstanding charges for 2024 will be sent to the Recoveries Unit at the Attorney General Office.  
 

We thank all the families that have already attended to the above payments, these help our students to undertake 
the fundamental elements of their educational programs.  
 
The Finance Team  
dl.0788.finance@schools.sa.edu.au  
08 85622022  
 
 
  

FINANCE REPORT 
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Nuriootpa High School Steers into Success at the Royal Adelaide Show 
Nuriootpa High School kicked off an impressive showing at the Royal Adelaide Show with standout performances 
in the steer competitions. In the highly competitive Schools Light Domestic category (200-250kg), the school's 
Granite Ridge steer, Dipsy, secured 4th place, while in the Schools Export category (300-350kg), their Hearnden 
Farms steer, Tinky Winky, achieved 5th place. The students’ dedication to preparing their steers and presenting 
them in top condition was clear, making the school proud as they steered their way to success. 
Angela L, also impressed in the Urrbrae Agricultural High School Handler competition, maintaining an excellent 
connection with her steer despite not taking home a ribbon. The students worked hard to ensure the steers and 
their pens were well presented throughout the competition, and their efforts truly paid off. 
         

Dairy Judging Success 
In the Junior Dairy Judging competition, Riley V claimed first place, with Ruby P securing third place. In the Senior 
Dairy Judging, Maxwell S and Caleb G both made it into the top eight with impressive oral presentations, 
showcasing a level of expertise well beyond their years. 
 

Grain Judging Victory 
Nick R took first place in Senior Pulses Grain Judging, particularly excelling in bean evaluation. His sharp focus and 
understanding of the crop earned him the top spot in a highly competitive field. 
 

Soil Judging Triumph 
Maxwell S, Oscar S, and Caleb G, displayed an impressive grasp of soil science, taking first place in the Soil Judging 
competition. Their in-depth knowledge of soil texture, type, and pH levels was evident as they applied their 
learning from Chemistry, Biology, and Agriculture studies to the competition. A special mention went to Ruby P, 
George P, Riley F, and Riley V, who also placed a commendable fourth. 
 

Sheep and Wool Judging 
The Sheep and Wool Judging events were fiercely contested, with 133 entries for wool and 163 for sheep. Grace S, 
earned second place in fleece judging, while Maddy S, made the top eight in both senior fleece and sheep judging 
with strong oral presentations. Their hard work and dedication clearly paid off. Nuriootpa High School was given 
the opportunity to be interviewed by BTN which was shown on Thursday the 6

th
 of September – the interview can 

be accessed on the schools Facebook, ABC IView or YouTube. 
 

Photography and Judging Recognition 
Kiara S, not only contributed through her judging efforts but also captured the day’s events with her photography, 
helping to document the students' success. 
 

Outstanding School Achievements 
Nuriootpa High School’s Sheep Club performed admirably, with both of its teams making the top 20 out of 77 
schools. The school also earned second place in the prestigious “Most Professional School” award, scoring 79 out 
of 80, just behind Urrbrae Agricultural High School. Their continued success from last year, where they placed 
second in their zone with a fleece score of 73.3 out of 100, highlighted the consistent effort and dedication of the 
students and staff involved. 
 

The week concluded with Beef Judging and Parading, where Nuriootpa High School’s students continued to 
compete in the Merino SA School Wethers Competition, dairy cattle judging, soil judging, and grain judging. With 
77 teams entered in the Wethers Competition, it proved to be a challenging and exciting event. 
 

Champion Recognition 
A standout achievement came from George P, who earned a Championship ribbon for his grain entries in the 
junior section. His success reflected the school's ongoing commitment to excellence in agricultural education. 
With 123 entries across various categories, the students of Nuriootpa High School made their mark at the Royal 
Adelaide Show. The school community now eagerly awaits the wine competition results in November, which will 
round out what has been a remarkable year for the school. 

NHS ROYAL ADELAIDE SHOW STEER SUCCESS 

Nick Richardson, Ruby Preston, Riley Vallerant, Milly Hoffmann, Caleb Golder, Oscar Schutz and Maxwell 
Schutz 
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This experience provided an 
incredible opportunity for all 
involved, highlighting the dedication, 
knowledge, and passion for 
agriculture that the students of 
Nuriootpa High School continued to 
cultivate. Our successes would not be 
possible without the support of our 
students, families, Agriculture 
teachers and our generous sponsors. 

 
 
 
 

                       
   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

NHS ROYAL ADELAIDE SHOW STEER SUCCESS CONTINUED 

George Preston with ‘Pudding’ Regan Marks with ‘Tinky Winky’ 

Grace Sherwood - Young Judges  
‘Wool Judging’ 2nd Place 

Holly Preston and Maddy Sherwood 

Nick Richardson and Milly Hoffmann 

All Livestock Club Members and Ribbon Winners 
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 NHS THANKS OUR ROYAL ADELAIDE SHOW SPONSORS 
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Some of our year 7 and 8 students got the 

opportunity to engage in a Zoom call with South 

Australian Olympic athlete Matthew Clarke. The 

students were able to ask some questions about 

Matt’s preparation, his event (3000 m Steeplechase) 

and how he felt during and after the race. They 

even asked questions about the Olympic village, the 

beds and whether he had tried Frog’s legs! It was a 

great experience, and the students were awesome 

audience members and great representatives for 

Nuriootpa High School.  

 

Ms Johnson 
                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 
 

 

 
Students attended a hospitality industry immersion day. The students learnt about a range of pathways/skills 
required including techniques for holding plates, customer service, cooking pizza and coffee making. We thank 
Ember Pizza and Bean Addiction Coffee for welcoming our students and their staff for taking the time to share 
their expertise and passion for the industry.  
 

YEAR 7 ENGLISH OLYMPIC ATHLETE ZOOM CALL 

HOSPITALITY/COOKERY IMMERSION DAY 
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During week 8, several of our Music ensembles had the opportunity to perform at different primary schools in the 
Riverland. The primary school students were treated to performances from the Year 9/10 Rock Band, Senior Music 
class band, Concert band, Percussion and Woodwind ensembles.  
Our music students toured to Loxton North, Berri, Barmera, Renmark North and Renmark West primary schools. 
They were also invited to mentor the primary school Instrumental Music students, who were from various schools 
in the Riverland at their 2024 IM Riverland Beginner Band workshop in Barmera.  
Special thanks to classroom music teacher Noah Tilley for organising the camp, with thanks to music teacher 
Sarah Wensley and our Instrumental Music teachers, Sonia Samain, Chris Yeend and Jacob Staehr for their 
ongoing support too, including catering and roadies! 
 

MUSIC CAMP 
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The Year 10 and 11’s enjoyed a 2 day ‘human powered’ journey through Mt Crawford this term. 
Mt Crawford was a culminating overnight camp that provided students with an opportunity to demonstrate their 
skills, knowledge and techniques of minimal impact trekking, team work and an appreciation for the outdoor 
environments.    
Throughout this journey, the students develop positive interaction's and prepares them for changes in 
environmental conditions.  
 

YEAR 10/11 OUTDOOR EDUCATION  
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YEAR 10/11 OUTDOOR EDUCATION CONTINUED 
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On Wednesday, 7

th
 August, D'Artagnan 

Molineux proudly represented 
Nuriootpa High School at the 2024 
South Australian School Squash 
Championships, held at The ARC in 
Campbelltown. 
 
Competing in the highly competitive 
U15 Middle School Division, D'Artagnan 
was the sole participant from his school 
and faced 58 boys from schools across 
the state. 
 
With determination and skill, he secured 
an impressive third place.  
 
 
Congratulations to D'Artagnan on this 
outstanding achievement! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Craft Club is open to all and held every Tuesday lunchtime in Art 2. We provide a safe and inclusive space for 
students.  A variety of arts and crafts are offered. This year students have enjoyed making friendship bracelets, 
melted bead creations, air-dry clay models, painted rocks, keyrings and yarn projects among other activities.  Craft 
Club is a great place to hang out with friends and meet new people.  

CRAFT CLUB  

STUDENT SPORT ACHIEVEMENT 
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ATSI students had a wonderful experience this term attending the SAASTA Connect Winter Carnival at St Clair 
Recreation Centre, Woodville.  
Our students competed against other students from regional schools in a cricket competition in the morning. 
With the afternoon dedicated to a cultural session facilitated by Sonya Rankine on traditional weaving.  
 

Ms Axo and Brooke Klose 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Beekeeping Club at Nuriootpa High School is an extracurricular club 

focussed on teaching various aspects of beekeeping, honey production 

and basic woodworking skills during Terms 1 and 4 each year. 

The School Blue gums have been busy flowering over spring and 

summer, and the school bees have been hard at work producing a 

surplus of honey.  Beekeeping Club students were excited to be able to 

extract approximately 75kg of honey last week, and are now ready to 

sell it! 

Head into the Finance Office if you are keen for some local raw honey, 

produced right here at Nuriootpa High School. 

To improve sustainability and promote a circular economy, students 
have decided to now sell the honey 1kg jars.  Initial price of $16 per kg, 
but upon returning a clean honey jar you will receive a $1 discount on 
your next honey purchase!  
 
 
 
 

SAASTA CONNECT WINTER CARNIVAL 

NHS HONEY FOR SALE 
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On Friday of Week 6, YANA and SRC hosted Wear It Purple 
Day; a day to celebrate individuality and being your authentic 
self. The students of YANA and SRC organised a fabulous day 
of activities, games and music. The weeks leading up to the 
day were spent making bracelets to swap and share as well as 
organising and judging a colouring in and drawing 
competition which had some amazing entries. 

         

The day was lots of fun and acted as a great way for 
our school community to connect and show their 
support for each other. Thank you to all the staff and 
students who helped and showed their support on 
the day, in particular, our amazing DJ Felix Gaster, 
who braved the wind to keep us dancing and 
entertained! 

 
       

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           Joshua Bolton IEC3                 Isabel Hage IEC3   Haylie Staunton 9G              Emma Petersen &                 Isla Promnitz 7C 
                                                                                                                                                   Mia Jasper 11F  
 
 
 
 
 

 

WEAR IT PURPLE DAY 

Bracelet Making in Preparation for Wear it Purple Day 

Colouring in Competition 

Drawing/Digital Art Competition 

Blake Steinert 8C 

Kendra Schmidt 9D 

Mason Smith 7G Elliot Lloyd 12G 

Hayley Staunton 9G 

Riley Sechser 10C 
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Make us an offer!! 
 
Near finished project  
Over $2000 spent on parts 
All parts are new and has ramps 
Lights and brakes all work 
Trailer rated up to 2000kg and ready for registration 
 
All offers considered. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Make us an offer!! 
 
Mitsubishi Triton rolling shell no motor but has gear box an 
tail shaft 
 

All offers considered. 

 

For further information contact: Wayne Roscarel or Ann-Marie Ward, Business Manager 

email: annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au 

   Ph: 85622 022 (Front Office Reception) 

 

Offers close Wednesday 9 October 3.30 pm 

 

Offers to be emailed to Ann-Marie Ward, Business Manager, Nuriootpa High School 
annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au  

Successful Purchasers will be required to sign a Department for Education “Acceptance and Disposal” Notice as a 
condition of sale.  Successful Purchasers will be contacted by phone on Thursday 10 October and will be required 
to pay the amount in full prior to collection of item/s.  All items are required to be collected by Friday 11 
October .  If items have not been paid for and collected by Friday, they will then be offered to the second highest 

AUTOMOTIVE  -  CAR TRAILER FOR SALE  

AUTOMOTIVE  -  UTE FOR SALE  

mailto:annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au
mailto:annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au
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Make us an offer!! 
 

Hafco Metal Master Model AL-335F 

This second hand unit was serviced in July 2024. 
Comes with some accessories such as: 

 Live Centre 

 4-Jaw Chuck 

 Change Gears 

 Reversible Jaws 

 Single Phase 

 Keyed Drill Chuck (no key) 

All in good working order.  

New equivalent retails for $5995.  

All offers considered. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For further information contact: Kym Hampel or Ann-Marie Ward, Business Manager 

email: annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au 

   Ph: 85622 022 (Front Office Reception) 

 

Offers close Wednesday 9 October 3.30 pm 

 

Offers to be emailed to Ann-Marie Ward, Business Manager, Nuriootpa High School 
annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au  

Successful Purchasers will be required to sign a Department for Education “Acceptance and Disposal” Notice as a 
condition of sale.  Successful Purchasers will be contacted by phone on Thursday 10 October and will be required 
to pay the amount in full prior to collection of item/s.  All items are required to be collected by Friday 11 
October .  If items have not been paid for and collected by Friday, they will then be offered to the second highest 
bidder. 
 
 
 
 

AUTOMOTIVE  - CENTRE LATHE FOR SALE  

mailto:annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au
mailto:annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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Registrations are now open for season 2024/25  
Thursday 19 September    - Come & Try  
Thursday 26 September    - Junior Training Begins  
Thursday 17 October    - Hot Shots Begins  
Saturday 19 October    - Season Opening  
 

 Register online https://play.tennis.com.au/
tanundatennisclub… 
 

 Visit Tanunda Tennis Club Facebook page for all 
communications  

COMMUNITY NEWS  
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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Barossa United FC invites all Junior players to express interest in the 2025 
season. Try-outs / grading will be held during the week of 14th October in 
preparation for the 2025 season.  

Dates will be announced soon.  

All players wishing to play in the 2025 soccer season should participate in 
the tryouts. Please use the link and fill out the Jot Form. 

Teams: Boys / Mixed U6, U7, U8, U9, U10, U11, U12, U13, U14, U15 & U17 

Girls - U7, U10, U12, U15 & U17. 

https://form.jotform.com/242337907693870 

 
 
 
 
 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

LYNDOCH CRICKET CLUB JUNIOR & SENIOR REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN! 
 

Lyndoch Cricket Club is now taking registrations for season 2024-25! All registrations are taken online via the link 
below: 
  

https://www.playhq.com/cricket-australia/org/lyndoch-cricket-club/b8ee5a8a/register 
  
This season we are offering the following programs: 
  

 Woolworths Cricket Blast (entry level program for girls & boys aged 5-9) 

 Junior Cricket (Rookies, Under 10s, Under 12s, Under 14s & Under 16s*) 

 Strikers Girls Cricket League (for girls aged 10-18 in an all-girls team and competition) 

 Senior cricket in 2-Day & 1-Day grades 
  

*pending numbers for this age group 
 

You’ll find our club contacts including President and Junior Coordinator through the registration link at the bottom of 
the PlayHQ page. More information on each program can also be found through the registration links. 
Feel free to contact the club directly if you have any questions via our Facebook or Instagram pages or at 
lyndochcricket@gmail.com 
  

Please share this information! We look forward to seeing many old and new faces join our family-friendly club this 

season! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fform.jotform.com%2F242337907693870&data=05%7C02%7CBec.Schwarze819%40schools.sa.edu.au%7C5338bc1a23604c83fc6908dcd640deea%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638620821348148697%7CUnknow
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fcricket-australia%2Forg%2Flyndoch-cricket-club%2Fb8ee5a8a%2Fregister&data=05%7C02%7CBec.Schwarze819%40schools.sa.edu.au%7C85642e8b81f249e4a93408dcd4752dff%7C73bbf4e906884946aea
mailto:lyndochcricket@gmail.com
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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UNIFORM SHOP OPENING TIMES 

                      
             EVERY THURSDAY FROM 
                                           8.30 - 11.00AM 
                                           1.00 -  3.45PM 
                                Located in Student Support 

 
Our full uniform can be viewed by visiting the school website 

 
www.nurihs.sa.edu.au 

 
 

http://www.nurihs.sa.edu.au/curriculum.htm

